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This measure is not only unconstitutional but will just increase the purchase of illegal 

firearms. There is already background checks in place to buy fire arms. We all have 

the right to bear arms as we know according to the constitution! This only affects law 

abiding citizens and not people who are the real problem. Please consider NOT 

passing this. Believe it or not people rely on firearms for safety, feeding your family, 

and even work. This will effect the local economy my making it harder for meat 

processors to do their job.  


